
September 15 2023 
 
Hello James Mowat Families, 
 
Students con�nue to appreciate the amazing fall weather while playing at recess. Our outdoor 
classroom seems to be a favorite for many of our students and you are encouraged to visit the 
beau�ful space next �me you are at our park.  
 
School photos are always the highlight of the week for many students. Please note the retake 
date for photos is October 24 (October 25 for the Track A Kindergarten class). 
 
Meet the Staff was a tremendous success!  Many students were eager to be tour guides and 
show you their classroom and desks along with the rest of our great facility.  Thank you for 
taking the �me to see the school and visit with staff.   
 
Thank you to those families who have completed their child’s annual Correc�on and 
Verifica�on form.  A reminder to those who s�ll need to complete this form to do so by 
September 22. Even if your informa�on hasn’t changed, log in to your PowerSchool Parent 
Portal to review and submit the form to verify EIPS has the correct informa�on on file. 
 
Each year you must complete your child’s Technology Use Agreement and Code of Conduct 
Acknowledgement forms. Reminder emails with the links to complete these forms were sent 
via Permission Click. Be sure to add no�fica�ons@permissionclick.com to your safe sender list 
to ensure required forms aren’t mistakenly directed to your junk mail folder. 
 
As many of you are aware, we had our first fire drill this week.  Students did a great job 
par�cipa�ng in this drill.  A gentle reminder to regularly update all your emergency contacts in 
case we have difficulty reaching you in the event of an emergency.  
 

 
 
Our bell schedule has changed this year and can be found here. 
 

https://powerschool.eips.ca/public/home.html
https://powerschool.eips.ca/public/home.html
mailto:notifications@permissionclick.com
https://www.jamesmowat.ca/about/bell-schedule


Hopefully, the beau�ful weather con�nues next week for our Terry Fox Run.  This event will 
take place next Friday in our school yard and all students are encouraged to bring in a Toonie 
for Terry.  
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
James Mowat Staff 
 


